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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Summer Disco – Nursery to Year 5 Children 

We are holding a Summer Disco for children on Monday 17th July 2023. 

The cost of the disco is £3.00 per child, which includes a drink and a packet or crisps. Please note this is a 

fundraising activity for school. 

 The timings are as follows:  

  Nursery, Reception, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 - From 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

Children in Nursery and Reception should come to school on the day in their party clothes. 

 

Children in Year 3, Year 4 & Year 5 should bring their party clothes in a named bag to change into at the end 

of the day. No high heels or inappropriate clothing please.  

 

Please make sure you pick up your child on time at 4.30pm so the next disco can start on time.  

This will be from their classroom doors for Nursery/Reception children.  

 Years 3, Year 4 & Year 5 will be from their normal school exit. 

 

 Year 1, Year 2 From 4.30pm - 5.30pm 

Children should come back to school for 4.30pm, in their own party clothes. No high heels or inappropriate 

clothing please.  

Year 1 and Year 2 Children should be dropped off and picked up at their normal classroom doors.  

Please make sure you pick up your child on time at 5.30pm as the school building closes at 5.45pm. 

 

Payment is required by parent pay to secure a place and to also give consent for your child to attend the 

disco.  If you require a barcode for the item, please speak to the school office. Closing Date for attendance 

will be Friday 14th July 9.30am. 

Yours sincerely 

S Forster 

Mrs S Forster, Headteacher  
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